
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 18th May  2020 

 

Good morning everyone,  

 

I hope you are all well and that you have had a good weekend. All being well, this time in 2 

weeks we will be welcoming some of you back to school. The plan is that Miss Garner’s 

class, Mrs Bradley’s class and Mr Strefford’s class will be coming back in on the 1st June.  

 

At the moment I am working hard to make sure that it will be very safe when you return. 

Things will not be quite like they were before we closed but it will be great to have some of 

you back. Hopefully it won’t be too long before we are all back.  

 

Have a great week everyone, keep up with the good work.  

 

Mr Dyson. ☺ 

 

 

Mr Dyson’s daily challenge 
 

Today’s challenge is a maths one, the magic square. There are 9 boxes and your job is to put 

the numbers 1-9 in each box so that every row, column and diagonal add up to 15. (For pupils 

in Foundation and Year 1 you might want to make this a bit easier. You could just ignore the 

square and write down 3 sums where the answer would be 15).  

 

 

   
   
   

 

 

 

Good luck 


